
Village of Fox Crossing 
Meeting of the Board of Canvassers 

 
Friday, April 4, 2025 

4:00 p.m. 
Municipal Complex – Administration Conference Room 

2000 Municipal Drive, Neenah 
 
 

The Village of Fox Crossing Board of Canvassers will convene to review the 
election results and any provisional votes cast at the April 1, 2025 Spring Election.  
 
The meeting is open to the public. 
 
Darla M. Fink, CMC, WCMC 
Village Clerk 
 
 
Dated:  March 26, 2025 
 
Posted at:  Fox Crossing Municipal Complex, 2000 Municipal Drive 
        Fire Station 40, 1326 Cold Spring Road 
        Fox Crossing Community Center, 1000 Valley Road 
  Evergreen Credit Union, 1500 West American Drive 

Village of Fox Crossing Website, www.foxcrossingwi.gov  
 

 

http://www.foxcrossingwi.gov/

